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Wow, the 2016-2017 school year is almost upon us!  Napi Elementary’s School Leadership 

Team (SLT) Members are Genevieve Bragg, Victoria Guardipee, Dana Bremner, Lona 

RunningWolf, Elizabeth Coleman, Lorinda Devine and both Principals.  We will also be 

recruiting one more colleague from 5th and 6th grade, a paraprofessional, parent, and a school 

counselor to come aboard this year 

 

Our team is scheduled to begin working on August 1st.  Our focus is on math, literacy, authentic 

literacy, and continuing with the Gradual Release Instructional Framework for delivery of all 

contents.   

 

On August 17th, our SLT will provide new teachers with professional development on 

curriculums and our school’s action plan.  

 

Success For All (reading program) training with our district consultant Sloan Macy has been 

scheduled tentatively for September.   

 

To ensure that we have a successful year it is essential that we have adequate time to plan, so I 

would like to thank the district for providing the time and funding for our SLT to complete this 

work! 

 

We will continue to communicate our progress towards our school’s academic goals and 

achievements throughout the year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


